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Dear Merchant, 

We are excited to announce the Fourth Annual May Day Race and to invite you to join us in supporting this event.  We could not have done this without our loyal supporters and we are look forward to seeing some new faces as the Skyway Marina District continues to grow.  

The Fourth Annual May Day Race is scheduled for May 5, 2018
Ceridian will again host this exciting event including 5k and 10k races through beautiful Clam Bayou, a Kids Dash for Cash and a post-race party with food, fun and vendors.  We are once again earmarking the proceeds from this event toward improvements for the Skyway Marina District Association (a registered 501c3) as well as teacher-wish programs at the area schools.  
As hoped we continue to see increased participation and we are expecting an increase again as word continues to spread about our event.  Social media posts raved about our location and organization and we want to make sure this event has plenty of great energy and community participation so we can share the exciting growth and offerings of the Skyway Marina District.  Your donations (in-kind and monetary) allow you to share in that presence.  With the perfect location for this event, and with our strong neighborhood, business and district support, we are confident that this will again be a well- attended and successful event for participants and sponsors.

With this in mind, the Race Committee kindly requests your business participate as a sponsor and/or vendor for the 2018 May Day Race.  In exchange for your sponsorship, we can provide several marketing and vendor opportunities that will make participating a great investment. We are confident you will also see your investment in community-building and charitable causes right here in our district.   Please see the enclosed information for more details.   

Thank you in advance for considering this opportunity, and please contact us before the end of the year to guarantee a sponsor opportunity.  The sooner your business can commit to a sponsorship, the more marketing opportunities that will be available for you. We look forward to hearing from you soon, and please contact me at 727-465-8718 or lynn1000@verizon.net if you have any questions about the event.

Sincerely,

Lynn
Lynn E. Hanshaw
Race Committee 

encl.

